
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From:  Patricia Abbott, Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date:  August 19, 2024 
 
Subject: Ordinance 1961, Amendment #3 to 2024 Salary Ordinance 
 
 Council held first reading on this matter at the August 5, 2024, meeting. The amendment 
increases the total number of sworn officers to fifty by increasing the number of patrol officers, 
sergeants, and creating a deputy chief position. 
 
  
 
   
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
 By motion and roll-call vote, adopt Ordinance 1961 on second reading, as amended. 


